
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

B G MAX (FORMERLY MAXIMS) 139 TOTTENHAM LANE, CROUCH END, 

LONDON, N8 9BJ 

APPLICATION FOR REVIEW OF PREMISES LICENCE  

 

We are instructed on behalf of Trust Inns Ltd, the Premises Licence Holders in 

relation to the above premises which we understand are the subject of a Review 

of the Premises Licence issued by the Environmental Health Officer.  

 

Trust Inns Ltd are the owners of the premises.  Across the Country, Trust Inns 

Ltd own approximately 500 premises which are let out individually to Tenants 

who run businesses autonomously and with legislation which secures their 

security of tenure.  

 

Trust Inns Ltd took the decision following Licensing Reform to be the Premises 

Licence Holders on the majority of their premises.  This was in an attempt to 

retain the link with Licensing Authorities and Responsible Authorities which could 

otherwise not be apparent from the Premises Licence itself.  

 

Trust Inns Ltd have been the owners of B G Max for some time.  Trust Inns Ltd 

are however the Premises Licence Holder in this instance.   

 

The current Designated Premises Supervisor is Emil Rusanov.  Emil Rusanov took 

over as the Tenant of the premises in May, 2011.  

 

Trust Inns Ltd are not at the premises on a day to day basis but employ a 

number of Business Development Managers with responsibility for a number of 

different premises (typically 30 – 40 at a time) where they assist and work with 

Licensing Authorities, Responsible Authorities and Tenants in relation to the 

business.  In this instance, the current Business Development Manager is Ged 

Macken.   

 

Typically a Business Development Manager will visit a site approximately every 4 

– 6 weeks depending on issues arising.   
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In this instance, Trust Inns Ltd have been trying to assist the Tenant with the 

issues that have been raised in relation to concerns and in that regard there was 

a meeting in February, 2012.  

 

Trust Inns Ltd would wish to address the Licensing Sub-Committee in relation to 

the matter generally and will be in attendance at the hearing of the Review.   

 

Kindly acknowledge safe receipt of this letter.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

 

Tim Shield 

John Gaunt & Partners 

Email: tim@john-gaunt.co.uk 
 

 


